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As part of the continuation of the implementation of the project "Renewal surveys in the area of the
municipality of Ilidža" and the Agreement on joint financing of public procurement, the framework
agreement for the provision of survey renewal services for the cadastral municipalities of Blažuj, Butmir,
Hrasnica and Osijek was signed. At the same time, based on the framework agreement, the first Contract
for the provision of survey renewal services was signed for the start of work on two cadastral
municipalities (Blažuj and Osijek).

The consortium of Geobiro d.o.o. Konjic and Geodet d.o.o. Sarajevo was selected as the most favorable
bidder. The signing of the framework agreement and the contract was attended by the director of the
Federal Administration for Geodetic and Property Affairs Željko Obradović, the mayor of the
municipality of Ilidža Nermin Muzur and the representative of the service provider Enes Jahić.

The continuation of the survey renewal project includes cadastral municipalities and works aimed at
establishing new, accurate and reliable cadastral records that will be used during the
establishment/replacement of the land register.

In the course of 2022, work is planned on the preparation and aerial photogrammetric recording of the
cadastral municipalities of Blažuj and Osijek, while the start of work on the cadastral municipalities of
Butmir and Hrasnica is planned for 2023. The framework agreement envisages the completion of all works
on the subject cadastral municipalities by 31st December 2024



The Federal Administration and the municipality of Ilidža continue their successful cooperation, both on
the renewal of the survey and on other projects that the Federal Administration implements together with
local self-government units in the territory of the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina.
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